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Chair Long and Supervisors

I own a condo at Seabridge and am writing to urge you to vote in favor of Karl's lease option.  Oxnard is a great
community except for a lack of things for children to do.  The development of the Karl's project would correct this
problem.  I would then be able to know when my grandchildren visit we will have a wonderful place to go.

Gabrielle LeDoux
Sent from my iPhone
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